

St Joseph's School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

September 2018

Dear Year 4-6 Parents

St Joseph's has been invited by Waroona District High School to join them in acknowledging RU OK Day on Thursday 13th September from 12pm until 1:30pm.

All students in Years 4-6, will join students from WDHS in watching a skate demonstration from 12:00-12:30pm and then joining in a shared lunch (each student will receive a free sausage sizzle). From 1:00-1:30pm, the Year 6 class will participate in a friendly soccer game against the Year 6 students from WDHS.

Students will walk to and from WDHS with their class teachers on the day.

If you do not want your child participating in this event, please let your child's teacher know in writing before Thursday 13th September.

If you have any further queries, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Travis Bienkowski

Principal